
 

Beginning sophomore year, students are allowed up to 5 college visits during school hours. If more than 5 
college visits are needed it must be approved by school administration.  

Visits will be marked as a field trip/school activity after paperwork is returned to the attendance office. 
College visits must be approved by Academic Services prior to the visit.  If it is not approved 
beforehand, the student will be counted absent. Forms are available in the Academic Services.   
 

 

 

 


